
From: Sharon Smith
To: Pat Pilgrim; Heather Predham; 

Pam Elliott; 
cc: Dianne Smith; 
Subject: RE: Release of NLCHI database
Date: February-19-08 4:23:58 PM

Hi,

Kara is due back in town on Thursday evening.  I know Dianne was going to try and find her in Corner 
Brook, but I don’t know if she was successful.  I can text message her and see where that takes us, 
but I was also thinking that we are going to mail this information out to people, so if we get it on Friday, 
we can email it out to the regions then and mail it to anyone who has requested it.

Dianne, if you did locate Kara, let me know so I don’t bother her again.

Thanks
Sharon

From: Pat Pilgrim
Sent: February 19, 2008 2:48 PM 
To: Heather Predham; Sharon Smith; Pam Elliott 
Subject: Release of NLCHI database

We have been informed that the database will be released this Thursday.   We are 
not yet prepared for the communication to the deceased without the Q&A.  Sharon , 
is it possible to get this from Kara over before tomorrow morning.  We have to get it 
out to the other regions, etc.  I suppose, we will have to go with what we have if we 
cannot get a response from her…we really have no choice.  Pat 

Patricia Pilgrim
Chief Operating Officer
Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management
Eastern Health
c/o Room 1345, Level I, Health Sciences Centre
Prince Philip Drive
St. John's, NL   A1B 3V6

Telephone - 709-777-1306
Fax - 709-777-1347
E-mail - Pat.Pilgrim@easternhealth.ca
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